
Autumn(2) 2024  Newsletter 

November  

12th—Year 3MR parent workshop 9am in  

community room. 

12th—Reception parent workshop 2.30 pm  

(entrance via rainbow gate) 

13th— Year 3NW parent workshop 9am in  

community room. 

14th—Nursery parent workshop 11am (rainbow gate). 

14th—Children in Need £1 donation wear  

something spotty– SPOTacular! 

18th—Year 1 parent workshop 10am-11am. 

21st—Coffee morning for reception applications in 
community room 9am –11am.  

29th—Year 6 SATs workshop 2.15 pm to 3.15 pm in 

Keep your child safe from cyber-bullying!  

1.   Always ask before you send a picture or information that could be shared with other people. Remem-
ber that you don’t know what will happen to any pictures or information you let people have.  What 
you think of as a joke might be really upsetting for the other person when the whole world sees it.  

2.   Think before you send a message about yourself or any other people involved. It doesn't take long for 
it to be shared with every single person you know - from your best friend to your grandmother to your 
worst enemy!  

3.   Never give out personal information when it can be shared with others.  You may trust your own 
friends, but you do not know his or her friends….. 

      4.    Treat your password like your toothbrush - don’t let anyone else use it! 

      5.    If you receive nasty messages, texts, comments etc., block the person sending them and always report          

            it to an adult - a parent, someone at school, or your service provider. 

6.   Don’t reply to a bullying message but do keep it—whether it is a picture, message or online  

       communication.   

  For more information see www.kidscape.org.uk/cyberbullying/ 

December 

3rd—Year 5 and 6 Wolverhampton Grand visit. 

3rd– Jack and Beanstalk Panto in school Y1 to 
Y4.  

5th—Flu catch-up 1pm to 3 pm.  

12th —Christmas Jumper day (£1  

Donation) and Christmas dinner! 

13th—Year 3 Leather Museum trip. 

17th—Nativity (more information to follow). 

17th—Winning house team celebration  

19th—Party day for Nursery/Reception (bring a 
plate of food).  

20th—Party day for Years 1-6 (bring a plate of  

party food) non-uniform for all students.  

Reminder 

School closes on Friday 20th December (normal time of 3.15 pm)  2024 and we look 
forward to seeing you all back in the New Year on Monday 6th January 2025. 

http://www.kidscape.org.uk/cyberbullying/


 

 

 

Salisbury Primary School 

NEWSLETTER – AUTUMN 2 (2024)  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  
Thank you for supporting our Parent Consultation Day. We believe the day worked really well, allowing you to have 
quality time with your child’s teacher. Your feedback has been positive and many of you commented on how 
pleased you were to have more in-depth discussions with your child’s teacher about their learning and progress. 
 
Our breakfast club has started and we are looking forward to more families taking up the excellent provision that 
we are now able to offer. Breakfast club is open at 8.00am until the children go into their classes at 8.40am. We 
offer a number of options for the children to select from – toast, cereals, juice, milk and fruit. The cost is £1 per 
day. Please enquire in the office if you wish to take up the offer. 
  
Earlier in the term, school council representatives were elected from each class, (Year 2 to Year 6). The children 
have been excited about being able to take an active role and voicing their opinions and views which we value 
greatly. 
 
The next few weeks are really busy as we lead up to the festive period so please do check the events/activities  
section. Whilst we continue to deliver all aspects of the curriculum and ensure children’s learning continues at the 
same pace, we have incorporated a number of special activities for the children to enjoy and enhance their  
learning. 
 
Curriculum update – our children in Early Years and Key Stage 1 have been introduced to Little Wandle Phonics to 
develop their early reading skills. The approach to teaching letters and sounds using the structured programme 
provides children with more scope to practice and secure their knowledge from the very start. Our aim remains to 
ensure children are able to read fluently by the time they join Key Stage 2.  
 
Year 6 children have started the weekly booster sessions in preparation for SATs and hope children feel that the 
little bit of extra focus will support them further. We will be sharing additional information about SATs with  
parents at a workshop planned this half term. 
  

Thank you as always, for your support and co-operation. 

 

  

Mrs N. Matharu 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 

  
 


